
   

NEWS FROM AROUND THE WORLD  

 

NEW SHROUD GROUP IN WEST AUSTRALIA 

 

As further evidence of the vigour of interest in the Shroud in Australia, early last year was 

formed the Holy Shroud of Turin Society of Western Australia, which at the end of January 

this year staged a Shroud Exhibition, using photographs supplied by California's Brooks 

Institute of Photography, in the St. George's Anglican Cathedral, Perth, Western Australia. 

Pat Lovett, Secretary of the Western Australia Society, has been in touch requesting back 

numbers of the British Society Newsletter, and says she already has 100 paid-up members. 

Anyone wishing to get in touch with the Australian group should contact her at Mardon 

House, 36 Archer Street, Carlisle 6101, W. Australia. We wish them every success. 

 

 

FRENCH CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION 

 

The French Shroud group "Montre-nous Ton Visage" held a Shroud Conference and 

Exhibition at Lyon between 8th and 25th. April. Among the leading speakers was Professor 

Luigi Gonella of the Turin Polytechnic, scientific adviser to the Cardinal of Turin and chief 

co-ordinator of the 1978 testing. 

 


